President PHILIP RUMORE

November 30, 2020

MEMO TO: Dr. Kriner Cash, Superintendent, BPS
Members, Buffalo Board of Education

FROM: Philip Rumore, President, BT
RE: November 24, 2020 Correspondence

BUFFALO TEACHERS
FEDERATION, INC.

271 PORTER AVENUE
BUFFALO, N.Y. 14201
(716) 881-5400
FAX (716) 881-6678

As per our November 24, 2020 correspondence, teachers remain very concerned not only with the new
grading policy itself, but also the implementation of it when grades were already submitted.

The suggestion that the final grade can be “I” if the teacher deems it appropriate, will provide a more
reasonable assessment for students and provide time to review the policy and input (which should have

been done).

We would appreciate a timely response as grades are due this week.
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